

Nease Band General Board Meeting June 12, 2019

Meeting called to order at 7:03

Attending: Maribelle Booth, Linda and Max Castaneda, Chris Valdavia, Sharon Adams, Lisa Hoffman, Thomas from CG3, Wendy and John Sztolyar, Jen Orlando

Meeting minutes from May meeting were approved

Treasurer report was presented and has since been uploaded onto website

Tabled Scholarship opportunity discussion for later date

Thomas from CG3 gave a presentation and discussed what is expected from us for our Fundraiser and what he will do for us. (Since this meeting we have progressed forward with the fundraiser. Several changes made: typo mistakes in the presentation, recognition and incentives area. Discussed how to get the word out to more families: a Table for potluck night? Table and flyers for Camp?

Guard discussion: Present Freshman Information to Linda for Mentor Chat room. Linda brought up idea of a Raffle ticket Spreadsheet, and the fact that the uniforms were already measured which is a big plus this year. We need to disseminate information ahead of time for travel, Indoor space dilemma, (discussions in progress) and requirements for Publix reservations.

General Guard discussion about bringing the whole band together, meshing information, chat rooms, and moving towards being one unit. (Meeting planned with Linda, Jen, Wendy and Sharon for Sunday June 30)

Maribelle discussed FCMI. Met with Paula for information and notebook. Word came down that we are not allowed to have food trucks. Topics discussed and already decided: No program this year, just a schedule of bands, Kids 10 and Under are free, senior parents should enjoy performance, no judges being flown in so less investment. Still to do: Look into Bar B Que guy from last year, should we use Squared? Establish counting protocols, research Alumni page to solicit volunteer help, make sure to put Save the Date again on FB, add information to website (prelim info has been added, (I asked Joe to enable link, waiting on response)

Wendy revised Bylaws and discussed approval and adding them to Website.

Discussion: We need locks on band room supply doors, ordering coolers and student names on them, Props and Instrument needs (Dan Reep for signups). Need to touch base with Volunteer Coordinator about publix dates.

Chris discussed Sprinkler usage paid for by the school, Matt McCool adding us to Yard service for small fee, and paying for mowers.

Next Board Meeting scheduled for Tuesday July 23.

Meeting called at 8:05